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Forthcoming Meetings

IASS 2018, Creativity in Structural Design

On July 16-20, 2018, the annual symposium of the IASS will
take place. The symposium theme, Creativity in Structural
Design, celebrates work in the built environment that pushes
beyond the status quo and synthesizes across disciplines to
solve important problems of today and the future. The
symposium is CIB Co-Sponsored.

CIB Webinar Announcement TG83 - e-Business in Construction

Task Group TG83 - e-Business in Construction invites you to join
their Webinar, taking place 13 September. Join the Webinar to
learn more about cutting-edge ideas and research industry
activities of visionary academic researchers whose solutions get
to the street as fast as possible. Attendance to this webinar is
free.

43rd International Symposium of CIB W062 Water Supply and Drainage
for Buildings

Climate change is putting the availability and quality of
(drinking) water under pressure throughout the world. This
increasingly results in initiatives concerning alternative sources
(rainwater and grey water) to replace the (drinking) water used
in sanitary appliances. August 23 - 25, TVVL, in collaboration
with CIB, will offer a stage to scientists and technical experts

working in the field of supplying water, drains and sanitary provisions for
buildings.

Announcement International Conference on 3SSettlements

Under the responsibility of the CIB Commission W119 the
International Conference on Smart, Sustainable and Sensuous
Settlements Transformation (3SSettlements) will be organised
on March 7 - 10, 2018 at the Technical University of Munich.
Some of the topics are; Advanced city transformation using ICT
technologies, Urban manufacturing, Future of Work.

Encouraged Journals

Call for Papers Journal for the Advancement of Performance
Information and Value (JAPIV)

We like to extend an invitation to submit for two upcoming
publications; JAPIV, Volume 9, Issue 2 and Issue 3. For these
issues, we invite researchers and authors to submit original
research and review articles and papers pertaining to the built
environment.

Call for Special Issue Papers

This special issue of the CIB Encouraged SASBE Journal invites
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papers about smart and sustainable urban design. The urban
design of cities under pressure of climate change and social
change requires high level interventionistic propositions. The
special issue will aim to publish as the 1st issue in 2018.

CIB Encouraged Journal, Call for Papers, BEPAM on 2 themes!

This is a Call for Papers in the Journal BEPAM for 2 separate
themes. The first theme is Rethinking Construction Productivity
Theory and Practice and the second theme is Service innovation
through linking design, construction and asset management.

Student Chapters

Announcement Forum/Workshop World CIB Student Chapter

In November 2017, the International Council for Research and
Innovation in Building and Construction’s (CIB) bi-annual Board
meeting is being held in Perth, Australia. Following the CIB
Board meeting events, an international conference is being held
at Curtin University.

Members Section New Members

Welcome to New Members

Since the previous news article in the CIB Members’ section we
have installed 2 New CIB Members. One Associated Member
from Swaziland and one Individual Member from Switzerland.
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